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Thank you to all our families who made
it along to our showcase on the 22nd
of February. It was lovely to see the
children having the opportunity to
show just how busy we have been
since returning to school in January.
From January onwards is a busy time
in Primary 7 and the expectations of
the children have most definitely
increased. We  hope this insight will
inform our Parent/Carer consultations
on Thursday 7th March. If you have
not already booked an appointment,
we would appreciate if you could do
so as soon as possible. Thank you.

UPCOMING EVENTS
05.03.24 - BOOK FAIR BROWSING

07.03.24 - WORLD BOOK DAY AND LIBRARY

LAUNCH

07.03.24 - PARENT/CARER CONSULTATIONS

22.03.24 - STEM DAY

28.03.24 - CLOSE FOR HOLIDAYS

15.04.24 - SCHOOL REOPENS

17.04.24 - 19.04.24 - MILLPORT TRIP

01.05.24 - ENHANCED TRANSITION BEGINS

(SOME PUPILS)

02.05.24 - INSERVICE DAY

03.05.24 - READATHON (MORE DETAILS TO

FOLLOW)

PLEASE CONTINUE TO FOLLOW

@CANBERRAROOM9 FOR REGULAR UPDATES

💙💛💙💛

Literacy and Numeracy

The children are continuing to work on
their spelling, reading and writing

while utilising their skills in listening
and talking daily. Weekly spelling

words feature in spelling strategy
tasks, group novels promote reading
for understanding and develop our

skills in comprehension and we have
been able to recap our skills in

recount writing before moving onto
information reports.

Mrs Gourlay is leading our teaching in
Number and Mrs Glen is focusing on

the beyond number concepts. We are
developing our understanding of

Fractions, Decimals and Percentages,
using sophisticated strategies

developed through our work on Whole
Number. Shape, Position and Movement
is allowing us to explore shape through

tessellation and rotating lines. 

Book Creator

To promote independent learning, the
children are creating their own book of
research as part of our virtual library on

Book Creator. This experience is
encouraging time management, self

motivation and commitment to a task.

PE

Can you please sure that your child has
appropriate clothing for PE days. A change

of clothes is essential as our bodies are
changing and it can lead to the classroom

smelling rather tropical on PE days!! Thank
you for your support!

Transition

We are beginning to think about our
transition to high school and looking

forward to events next term. Keep an eye
on Google Classroom for updates of this

nature.


